Letter of Agreement
between
the
Clinton Community Schools
And CESPA

2017-18 School Year
Amended October 5, 2017

The Clinton Comumunity Schools recognizes that the current bargained agreement
between the CESPA and CCS is bargained through the 2020 school year however, we
recognize that occasional corrections and improvements are necessary in the spirit
of contract maintenance and when their mutual benefit to our students and district
employees. Recently the District and CESPA Leadership met and agreed to make the
following change to the contract:

The Special Education Bus Driver will be compensated at the rate of $16.90 per
hour.
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